
                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                                                           
 

Congressman Mario Diaz-Balart 
cordially invites you to his 

Virtual Service Academy Day 
 

                     
                

        Saturday, September 19, 2020 
10:00 a.m. 

Zoom platform 
 

If you are a resident of Congressional District 25, 
please RSVP by September 14, 2020 by 5:00 p.m. at  

http://mariodiazbalart.house.gov/rsvp-for-our-service-academy-day 
 

 

Once you have RSVP'd, we will provide you with 
the link to enter the event. 

 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact my office at 305-470-8555 or 

email Gloria.Oliveros@mail.house.gov.  

http://www.house.gov/htbin/leave_site?ln_url=http://www.usna.edu///homepage.php
http://www.house.gov/htbin/leave_site?ln_url=http://www.usafa.af.mil/index.cfm?catname=AFA%20Homepage
http://www.house.gov/htbin/leave_site?ln_url=http://www.usma.edu/
http://www.house.gov/htbin/leave_site?ln_url=http://www.usmma.edu/
http://mariodiazbalart.house.gov/rsvp-for-our-service-academy-day
mailto:Gloria.Oliveros@mail.house.gov

